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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

17/10/2022  13:25:042022/4000/P SUPPRT Graham Very much in support of this project. Roofline is already broken on the street and this will allow those Living on 

Grafton crescent to extend their living space for their growing families. Economic backdrop is making it difficult 

for families to move at the moment so our urban planning needs to take this into context when making 

decisions for their community.

17/10/2022  12:51:552022/4000/P SUPPRT Claire Wrathall In an era of working from home, these are small houses for growing families, so we wholeheartedly support 

this application for a roof extension, especially as it will not be visible from the street.

In light of the pressure on housing in Camden (not least to accommodate refugees living here under Homes 

for Ukraine and other similar schemes), surely it is incumbent on the council to facilitate the creation of as 

many options for accommodation as possible.

It would also be a huge loss to the local community if this lovely family were compelled to move.
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